
Prior Lake-Spring Lake Watershed District and the 

City of Prior Lake would like to hear your feedback on 

an upcoming water quality improvement project at 

Indian Ridge Park.  This project is anticipated to begin 

this spring/summer and be finished up this fall. 

Partially funded by a grant from the Clean Water Fund 

through the Board of Soil & Water Resources, the 

Indian Ridge Park project is part of the larger Lower 

Prior Lake Retrofits Program.  The project will filter 

out sediments and nutrients from the stormwater that 

runs off properties and streets in the Indian Ridge 

Park neighborhood before it reaches the Lower Prior 

Lake.  The map on the reverse side provides more 

information about the biofiltration feature that will be 

installed and how it will help us to achieve our goals. 

 

Questions or concerns 

about the project? 

Please contact 

us at 

447-9808. 

Coming this summer... 

WATER QUALITY PROJECT 

at 

Indian Ridge Park 

If you have any questions or 

concerns about the water quality 

improvements project at Indian 

Ridge Park, please contact: 

Maggie Karschnia 

Water Resources Project Manager 

PRIOR LAKE-SPRING LAKE WATERSHED DISTRICT 

(952) 447-9808 

mkarschnia@plslwd.org 



Biofiltration Area 

In this location of the park, re-

grading will occur to create a low-

lying area with gentle slopes. 

When it rains, this area will 

receive stormwater from the 

surrounding neighborhood and 

fill up for short periods of time - 

usually one to two days at a 

maximum depth of 1.5 feet. This 

will allow time for pollutants to 

be filtered out before stormwater 

makes its way to Prior Lake. 

This feature is anticipated to be 

planted with no-mow grass to 

allow for passive use of this area.  

Some shrubs & plants may also 

installed. 

Do you have any thoughts or concerns about this project?   

Please contact us at 447-9808 or mkarschnia@plslwd.org. 


